
Welcome To Third Grade! 
2024-2025

We are looking forward to many special and exciting experiences with your 
child! Students are expected to enter third grade fluent in their  addition and 

subtraction facts. Practicing facts over the summer is encouraged, as we quickly 
dive into multiplication and division. 

Helpful requests for the first day of school:
● Label all of your child’s notebooks and folders with their name and homeroom. 
● Place at least 10 clear sheet protectors inside your child's binder 
● Place a few of each of the supplies listed below  in your child's pencil case/pouch

Supplies requested for this school year: 

❏ A box of 12 #2 pencils (no mechanical pencils)
❏ Box of crayons (no larger than 24)
❏ 4 glue sticks
❏ Pack of dry erase markers and an eraser
❏ 1 highlighter 
❏ A pair of scissors 
❏ 3 – 4 eraser caps for pencil tops
❏ pencil case/pouch 
❏ 2 composition notebooks (black and white marbled cover) 
❏ Solid colored pocket folders in the following colors: 

❏ (1) green, (1) blue, (1) yellow, (1) orange, and (1) red
❏ A 1.5 inch hard-cover binder
❏ 1 pack of clear sheet protectors (please place 10 in the binder & keep extras at home)
❏ 1 pair of headphones/earbuds to be used with Chromebook 

Wishlist Items
❏ Dry erase markers
❏ Glue Sticks
❏ Post-its

Extra supplies can be kept at home and sent in on an “as needed” basis. Many items may need 
to be replaced throughout the year.

We look forward to working together to make 2024-2025 a great year!


